
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING & PUBLIC COMMENT 

A Public Hearing regarding the Housing Authority of the City of La Crosse’s, PHA 2025 Annual Plan and 

the Five-Year 2025-2029 Capital Fund Program Plan is scheduled for Wednesday, October 9, 2024 at 

1:00 p.m. at Ping Manor, 1311 Badger Street, La Crosse, WI 54601.  

The Public Hearing will be held for the following purpose: 

Provide an opportunity for residents of the City of La Crosse, including LHA Residents and Non-

Residents, to express their comments regarding LHA’s proposed PHA 2025 Annual Plan and the Five-

Year 2025-2029 Capital Fund Program Plan. 

Commencing August 16, 2024, draft copies will be available at the Housing Authority website 

www.lacrossehousing.org, as well as at the Administrative Office, located at 1307 Badger Street, La 

Crosse, WI 54601. Office hours are from 9:00 a.m. to Noon and 12:30 to 3:00 p.m. Monday through 

Friday. Written comments will be considered until October 2, 2024 at 8:00 a.m. CST. 

The Housing Authority of the City of La Crosse will not discriminate on the basis of race, color, national 

origin, religion, sex, disability, familial status, age, sexual orientation, gender identity, or marital status.  

Equal Housing Opportunity. 

Email:  info@lacrossehousing.org 
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